



Multi-Week Program Update

All Midweek Programs will be postponed one week.

Due to unseasonably warm temperatures and poor weather conditions we will be postponing all midweek (Monday-Friday) Junior Programs and Snow Puppy Programs. All weekend programs are currently running as scheduled but an additional update will be sent if anything changes. To view updated program dates please visit your program page through our website www.bluehillsboston.com.